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D.O.No.5-1/95-PL
Andaman and Nicobar Administration

Secretariat

Ranjana R. Kale
Special Secretary (PL)

Port Blair, dated the Nov, 2000,
Dear Shri

[ am in receipt of your letter dated 3% November, 2000 regarding
supply of Tribal Sub-Plan for 1999-2000, 2000-2001 and 2001-2002 to you
and the District Planning Committee members. Infact, the Tribal Sub-Plan is
prepared by the Tribal Welfare Department and I have asked the
Director(TW) to send youiffopies immediately.

With regafds.

Yours Sincerely,

L i sl

(Ranjana R. Kale )

- Shri.Bishnu Pada Ray, .
Member of Parliament (Lok Sabha),
A & N Parliamentary Constituency,
Port Blair. , ‘



